
 

Dear Members, 

 The time has come again to start the arduous, but 

satisfactory, journey of preparing for our next conference 

and I would like to start by welcoming you to friendly Los 

Angeles County. As your 2009 hosts we will do our best 

to provide all of you with the most informative and 

educational event of the year. 

 
 

 

• My intention is to present all the attendees with valuable information related to our trade 

while maintaining a balanced view between cadastral procedures and technology. That is 

why we will be including in our program two moderated panel sessions and I want to 

invite you to submit topics for discussion as well as for individual presentations. 

• The following information is provided to assist you in scheduling and securing funds for 

your attendance to the conference. 

• The scheduled dates for the conference are October 15 and 16, 2009 

• In order to secure enough number of rooms at a favorable rate ($ 129.00 all taxes 

included), I am inviting you at this time to let me know, at your earliest convenience and 

without making any commitment, how many of you plan to attend and how many rooms 

you will require. Your help on this matter will be greatly appreciated. 

• Also note that we will maintain the registration fee at $ 140.00 per person. That fee 

includes: Registration materials, two continental breakfasts, one lunch, and other 

amenities. At regular intervals I will be providing you with additional information. 

 

 

 

 

Here are some customary requests for all of you that 
will help us make of this another successful event: 

Californ ia  Cadas tra l Mapping  As s oc ia tion 
2009 Annua l CCMA Conference  

 
  
 

Emilio J. Solano, President, CCMA 2009 
500 West Temple Street, Room 325 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Phone: (213) 974-7351 | Fax: (213) 621-2083 

Email: esolano@assessor.lacounty.gov 
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